
Eoorn BAZA CALVO 
Governor 

Honorable Judith T. Won Pat, Ed.D. 
Speaker 
I Mina'trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guiihan 
155 Hesler Street 
Hagatna, Guam 96910 

RE: Letters of Resignation 

Dear Madame Speaker: 

RAY TENORIO 
Lieutenant Governor 
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Pursuant to 4 GCA § 2103.6, transmitted herewith is a copy of the Letter of Resignation 
submitted by the following: 

Name 
1. Ilao, John 

Board I Commission 
Alcohol Beverage Control Board 

Sen71/ 
I AZ~~ALVO 

Maga'lahen Guiihan 
Governor of Guam 

Ricardo J. Bordallo Governor's Complex • Adel up, Guam 96910 

Tel: (671) 472-8931 •Fax: (67 l) 477-4826 • www.governor.guam.gov • calendar.guam.gov 

ll.IEddie Baza Calvo 



April 30, 2013 

Governor Eddie Baza Calvo 

Qffice of'the Governor o{Guam 

Ricardo J. Bordallo Governor's Complex 

Adel up, Guam 96910 

Dear Governor Calvo, 

Thank you for the honor to serve as a member of the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board. Please accept 

this letter as my official resignation effective May 15, 2013. 

Over the years, I have learned and contributed to the ABC Board but more importantly enjoyed the 

friendship I developed with the entire ABC Team. If I can be of assistance in looking for my 

replacement then please do let me know. 

Respectfully yours, 

. I~ J~ lao 

cc 
Mr. Frank Arriola 

Mr. John Camacho 


